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PUC at page 201/C, is a signal from the Tehsildar,
Little Andaman. This signal is in response to this Office signal
na: 454 dated 15.07.2003, placed at page 200/C, requesting
to inform whether any resolution was passed by OMPCS ltd.

for opening a branch at South Bay.

The Tehsildar, has informed that a resolution has
already been passed by OMPCS ltd. on 09.04.2002 for
opening of a branch of OMPCS ltd. at South Bay and the
eligible Onges has been enrolled as members of the Society
on 20.09.2002.

It is highlighted here that OMPCS ltd. is a body having
separate legal entity and perpetual succession and is not
controlled by AAJVS. It has its own bye-law, Office Bearers,
audit and financial control. Opening of its branch at South
Bay will be fruitful as its benefits are for the Onges since

Onges are the only shareholders.



